
Welcome to a brand-new school year! As we kick off this exciting journey, we’re 
already buzzing with anticipation for one of the highlights of your senior year: 
The All Night Grad Party! 

While it may seem a bit early to think about the festivities, we want you to mark 
your calendars and start dreaming about the unforgettable memories you will 
create together. 

This action-packed party is all about celebrating your hard work, friendships, and 
the incredible journey you’ve had throughout high school.  The event takes 
place immediately following the graduation ceremony and is a night full of 
entertainment, games, food, prizes and great memories!

Big Lake All Night Grad Party - 2025

Keep up to date with future happenings:

Click the Instagram logo            or scan the QR code below to follow us on Instagram

Follow us on FB:  All Night Grad Party FB Page

Stay tuned for Registration information.  

Email us at: blgradparty@outlook.com

View our website at:  biglakegradparty.com

Sept-Oct. Newsletter

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61557195881880
https://www.instagram.com/blgradparty/
https://biglakegradparty.com/
https://www.instagram.com/blgradparty/


Fundraising opportunity

As we gear up for this amazing party, we are excited to announce our first fundraising opportunity to help 
cover the costs of your All Night Grad Party tickets!

Event: Gertens Fresh Holiday Greens Fundraiser
Date: Open Now!  Orders accepted through Monday October 21st at 10 PM 
How to participate/Order:

 Direct your customers to Gertens’ online ordering at  www.gertensfundraising.com
 Enter our store number: 370
 Enter student's name as the sellers name.  EX:  Joe Smith
 Select items, check out & pay online

· DUE DATE: Orders and online payments are due THURSDAY, OCTOBER 24th at 10 PM

· NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED!

· DELIVERY DATE: All plants must be picked up on TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 26th.  Time and location to be 
determined.  If you are unable to pick up your order, please arrange to have someone pick them up for you. 
Each seller is responsible to make sure all items on their order are picked up.

· For every $50 in plants purchased under your name, $5 will be applied toward your ticket fee.

· These plants are perishable and should not be left in cold/unheated areas. Make sure your vehicle is warm 
before loading your plants and plan to deliver your plants as soon as possible. This means you can deliver 
your plants in time for Thanksgiving!

however, students who wish to access post-secondary programs must make sure to fulfill their high school requirements 
by graduation. The process of fulfilling high school credits and taking advantage of post-secondary programs is quite 
complicated. A formal registration process should start with your school counselor to avoid potentially serious conflicts. 
Registration should be completed by May 30. Note: 1 college credit= .75 high school credit. 

In the event a PSEO course is dropped, a “W” (indicating WITHDRAWAL) will appear on the college transcript as well as 
the students BLHS transcript  

PSEO STUDENTS 

Please continue checking your Big Lake student email account as well to ensure you do not miss important 
information. We must be able to reach you!  

Senior 2025 Class T-shirts

Watch your email box for order information for your Senior 2025 Class T-shirt.  

By wearing your authorized shirt on "Surprise Senior Spirit Shirt day"  you have the opportunity to be entered into a 

drawing for a prize.  More details to follow. 

http://www.gertensfundraising.com



